Date

The Honorable _______________________

Address

Address

Dear Senator (Representative) _________________,

I am a _____________ teacher in __________________, _____ . I am writing out of concern for the future of Foreign language in ______________ public schools. We need to do more to make foreign language a vital part of every child’s education. In a global sense, many of our children who lack additional language skills and cultural awareness are being left behind.

In this and future legislative sessions please consider the critical impact of language learning in the United States. As the U.S. moves forward in the 21st century it is imperative that our citizens be adequately prepared to function in a truly global environment. In other countries, it is common for citizens to speak two or three languages. The United States is falling behind the rest of the world by not making foreign language a priority. The ability to speak multiple languages and understand various cultures is vital for economic competitiveness, national security, and diversity issues. As new legislation is drafted in support of foreign language learning please evaluate each bill and support those that provide funding for language education while still demonstrating fiscal responsibility.

If I can be of assistance in any way please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your time and consideration in these matters. 

Sincerely, 

_________________
Contact Information

